
Mac Choir Booster Club Board Meeting Minutes 
November 9, 2021

Meeting via Zoom


Attendees:  
All booster officers present; other attendees on list


No-Hassle Fundraiser—at Winter Concert 

• Can we make QR Code for donations? Kate will look into that. Will need to get code to Mr. 
Mabry 3-4 days before concert so it can go into program.


• Does Ludus go to Choir budget or Booster budget? Dana will ask Becca (past president)


• Several strategies for monetary donations discussed: pass the hat, students hold hat at 
departure


• Is there an intermission in the concert? Will ask Mr. Mabry


• If donation over $15/20 Jay thinks we may need to give receipts


• Can we give/sell choir swag? Not sure if we have any


UIL Solo & Ensemble 

• Is there a sign-up sheet for all the solo & ensemble volunteer needs?


• Will need to know # of rooms to determine number of volunteers.


Senior Blankets—Names of all choir seniors needed. Mr. Mabry will help gather those names.


Winter Concert 

• Students will be in rows in front of audience when they are not singing.


• There were issues at Fall concert with students being messy/destructive in art classroom and 
other places. They were spoken to about this afterward. Will need parents to chaperone for 
winter concert. What will be needed?


*Cleanup*

moving pianos/instruments

sweeping backstage

cleaning up aisles/programs

(not using rooms/dressing rooms for this concert)


• Will concert be flat or on risers? Mr. Mabry will check with Ms. Rodriguez


• Boosters to make announcement at concert about picking up space around you after show




Other business 

• Letter jacket points—is the point system still accurate? Need to review


• Yearbook page—Dana will check with Mr. Winter to see if we can still buy page to recognize 
seniors.


• Discussion of getting list of choir processes/brain trust as Mr. Mabry is leaving, for continuity 
in the future.


Adjourn



